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Note No: 015-D/2021 
 
The Permanent Mission of Grenada to the United Nations presents its compliments to the 
Secretariat of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) and has the honour to refer to the 
Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) to be conducted at the 2022 High-Level Political Forum on 
Sustainable Development (HLPF), convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social 
Council. 
 
In that regard, the Permanent Mission of Grenada is pleased to inform of the Government of 
Grenada’s interest to present its first VNR during the 2022 meeting of the HLPF. 
 
The Permanent Mission of Grenada to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to 
renew to the Secretariat of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) the assurances of its 
highest consideration. 

New York, 8 October 2021 
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